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Freed-Hardeman University 
Department of Nursing 

 
Test of Essential Academic Skills (TEAS) Test Schedule 

 
The Test of Essential Academic Skills (TEAS®) measures basic essential skills in the academic content area 
domains of reading, mathematics, science, and English and language usage.  There are 170 questions in 4-
option multiple-choice format.  Students have a total of 209 minutes to complete the 4 content areas.  
Please be aware – calculators are not authorized for this test. 
 
The TEAS test is a requirement for admission to the Nursing program.  The TEAS test will be administered 
on the following dates at the location designated.  Students must bring a debit/credit card to pay for the 
assessment on the day of the test.   As of this date, the cost is $70.  Please bring an official form of personal 
identification on the day of the test (i.e. Drivers license or other picture ID).  NOTE:  Students not seeking 
admission to the Nursing program at FHU may incur an additional fee. 
 
Students must pre-register for this test by contacting the Nursing program director, Dr. Chris White, via 
email at cjwhite@fhu.edu.   
 
 

DATE TIME LOCATION OTHER 

Feb 23, 2024 1:00-5:00pm 
FHU-Henderson 
ASC218 

Must bring laptop 
computer and power 
cord. 

Mar 15, 2024 1:00-5:00pm 
FHU-Henderson 
ASC218 

Must bring laptop 
computer and power 
cord. 

Apr 26, 2024 1:00pm – 5:00pm 
FHU-Henderson 
ASC222 

Must bring laptop 
computer and power 
cord. 

 
If you cannot make any of the above dates, you do have the option to take the TEAS 
assessment remotely.  However, please be aware, because of remote proctoring, this option 
is more expensive.  You can register for a remote proctoring session at the following link:  
https://www.atitesting.com/teas/register.  You can also choose to take the assessment at 
another institution; however, again, the cost is likely to be greater.   
 
When registering for remote testing or at a different location, you need to be sure you 
choose Freed-Hardeman University as the institution you want the scores sent to.   
 
In either case, if you do not take the assessment on any of the FHU scheduled dates, you 
need to be sure that your final assessment report, with your scores, gets sent to Dr. White 
(cjwhite@fhu.edu). 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Dr. White (cjwhite@fhu.edu). 

https://www.atitesting.com/teas/register

